
From: Zane Schwarzlose <zaneschwarzlose@protectamerica.com>
To: Kester, Tonykester@aging.sc.gov

Date: 5/19/2015 11:52:28 AM 
Subject: How safe are your seniors?

Good morning,

My name is Zane Schwarzlose and I'm the Community Liaison at Protect America, a national home 
security company. As you probably know, May is Older Americans Month.

With this in mind, I recently completed a guide to help older adults improve their home
safety: http://www.protectamerica.com/home-safety-older-adults

Would you like to share it on your website?

I think it would be a great resource for seniors and their family. Feel free to use the guide in any way 
you'd like, at no cost.

Best wishes,

Zane Schwarzlose
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